
 

 

Donation to Pittsburgh Sakura Project   
 
We seek donations of money for planting, maintenance and project management. Your donation 
is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. The Pittsburgh Sakura Project is a 501(c)3 
nonprofit organization. Please return this form with your donation. 
 
Name: _______________________________________ 
 
Address  _____________________________________ 
 
     _____________________________________ 
 
Phone: _______________________________________ 
 
Email: _______________________________________ 
 
!"$25 !"$50 !"$100  !"$150  !"$200 !"Other $___________ 

 
___ This donation is in honor of ______________________________________. 
 
___ This donation is in memory of ____________________________________. 
 
A tree can be planted in someone’s honor or in memory of a loved one. Please contact us for 
more information about Memorial or Commemorative plantings, at 
SakuraPghBoard@gmail.com 
 
 

Please make your check payable to “Pittsburgh Sakura Projec.” and mail to: 
 
Pittsburgh Sakura Project  
P.O. Box 661 
10675 Perry Highway 
Wexford, PA 15090.  


